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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
October 2, 2013 
 
TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 
 
FROM: Nancy Sporer, Director of Business and Human Resources 
 
RE:  Compensation Report 2013-2014 
 
 
A compensation report is required each year by Public Act 097-0609. Every employer participating in the 
Illinois Municipal Retirement System must put on its website the total compensation package for each 
IMRF employee having a total compensation package that exceeds $75,000 per year. This report also 
includes all staff members who have a total compensation package of over $75,000 per year. This report is 
available on our website, located under “About Us”, then “Business Services”, then “Compensation”. 


